King Edwin Primary School

Head Teacher Mr Callaghan-Wetton Fourth Avenue, Edwinstowe, Notts, NG21 9NS Tel: (01623) 822111 Fax: (01623) 825707

E Mail: office@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk Website: www.kingedwin.notts.sch.uk



Tuesday 16th January 2024

Year 1 Soldiers and Nurses Day Reminder

Dear Parents and Carers.

This is a reminder that on Monday 29th January 2024 we will be hosting a Soldiers and Nurses themed day, this is linked to our Spring 1 unit of learning all about Florence Nightingale and Mary Seacole in the Crimean War.

If they wish to, children can come to school wearing a Solider or Nurse outfit. This can be as simple as solider and nurse style hat. Please don't go to any expense, homemade costumes would be fantastic!

One of our activities on the day will be to make vegetable soup. In order for this to happen, we will be asking for donations of specific vegetables. If you can donate a vegetable, we would be very grateful! A list of the vegetables we need will be placed outside the classroom and you will be able to sign up nearer the time.

We hope the children are looking forward to it as much as we are!

Year One Team.















